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FOR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION:
Deadline of Passport Submission and Visa Issuance for Hajj 2025

The National Commission on Muslim Filipinos (NCMF) reminds all intending Filipino pilgrims for the
Hajj 2025 that the ABSOLUTE DEADLINE for the submission of passports and all required
documents for visa processing is MARCH 31, 2025 and the deadline for the visa issuance is on
APRIL 18, 2025.

FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS DEADLINE WILL RESULT IN THE FORFEITURE OF YOUR
HAJJ SLOT. NO EXTENSIONS WILL BE GRANTED.

Strict adherence to the following directives is NON-NEGOTIABLE:

1. Passports MUST possess a minimum validity of six (6) months from the date of departure.

2. Complete and accurate documentation, as stipulated by the NCMF, is MANDATORY. Refer
to the NCMF website or your respective Hajj Regional Processing Center (HRPC) for the
comprehensive list of requirements.

3. All documents MUST be submitted to the designated NCMF Regional HRPC in your area.

4. Immediate submission is IMPERATIVE. Delays will NOT be tolerated.

This advisory serves as a FINAL CALL to action. The NCMF will not be held responsible for any
aspirant who fails to meet this critical deadline. Prospective pilgrims are strongly encouraged to
contact their NCMF-BPE accredited sheikh or the nearest Regional/Provincial HRPC to complete
your submission.

You may also contact the NCMF-BPE through the contact details provided below:

ph n facebook.com/ehaijjPH

g ncmf.bpe@gmail.com @ ncmf.gg

Bureau of Pgrimage and Endowmént

79 Jocfer Annex Building., Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Trunkline No.: (02) 5322-3400 / Tel. No. (02) 8952-4540 / Telefax No. (02) 8952-4875
Email: externalrelations@ncmf.gov.ph / ncmf.osec@gmail.com




